
Annex B - Form for providing respondents’ 
feedback on proposed changes 
   

Proposed change No.  

A.7.9 

Respondent’s view  

The removal of certain units of measure particularly those listed below will greatly 

impact GM&T as all our contracts and systems have been configured to document 

units of measure in Therm/d, kTherm/d, MTherm/d.  The addition of these units was 

requested by GM&T in 2016 as we complete transaction reporting using these units. 

Could we ask that these units of measure not be removed as their removal would 

require a substantial amount of IT changes in multiple ETRM systems and make 

transaction reporting more cumbersome.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Mandatory field. The feedback may not be considered if a mandatory field is 

left blank. 

 

 


